
March 13, 2023 

 

Dear Honorable Members of the North Dakota Senate,  

My name is Kyle Coleman and I live LaMoure. Two of my children are students at LaMoure 

Public School and my third will be in a few years. 

I am writing today to argue against HB 1532. I strongly oppose it because it caters to North 

Dakotans living in urban areas and ignores the needs of those who choose to live in rural 

communities. I should not be required to help fund private schools in Bismarck and Fargo when I 

live in a town of less than 700 people. I ask that you oppose this bill. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  

 

Kyle Coleman 

4 6th Ave NW 

LaMoure, ND, 58458 


